





March 23, 2021

Tammi Davis Treasurer 1001 E 9th Street Reno NV 89512

Re: Washoe County Sheriff's Office Records Change Fund

Dear Ms. Davis:

With the change in the quantity of permits Washoe County Sheriff's Office is experiencing with concealed carry weapons (CCW) permits, we have increased our permit stations by 2 to allow for additional citizens to be seen to be in compliance to NRS time frame requirements. As a result, we need to increase our Records Change Fund by \$300.00 (\$150.00 for each station).

Please let myself or Valerie Moser know if you have any further questions. Thanks in advance for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Undersheriff Wayne Yarbrough